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Replacement Trees Planted on Route 29 Business  

The Route 29 Business Beautification Committee, in Partnership with Amherst County Public Works and 
Community Development, replaced 17 trees on Route 29 Business. In total, two sugar maples were 
replanted in the grass area near the John Lynch Bridge, 12 red maples were replanted near the ramps of 
Route 210, and Route 163 and two Yoshino Cherry trees were replanted on the north side of the Route 
210 ramp.    

Amherst County Public Works handled the transportation of the trees and provided four staff members to 
help with the planting. Community Development staff members contacted multiple local businesses to 
track down the trees and assisted with the replanting process.  

Thank you, members, of the Route 29 Business Beautification Committee, for sticking with this project 
and seeing that it is successful!  As with most things, it was a significant team effort, and the Board of 
Supervisors would like to thank all who helped.  

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434) 946-9400. 
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